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Herald Community Club Monthly Meeting Minutes November 4, 2020
Meeting was called to order at 7:03 pm by Robin DeFehr. 





7 voting members in attendance.

Secretaries’ minutes for October 2020 presented for review. Sheryl Sheldon motioned to approve the minutes. Renee Mendonca seconded the motion, all in favor- minutes approved. 
Treasurers’ report for October presented for review. Kay Campbell motioned to approve the report, Sheryl Sheldon seconded the motion, all in favor – report approved.
Guest Business:
· None
Old Business:
· Replacement of sound system- Margo had no new updates and we will follow up next meeting.
· Update on club taxes and filings – Robin DeFehr has submitted the necessary filings for previous years and Renee Mendonca will take over the annual filings moving forward. Updates will be given as part of the treasurer’s report when items are due or filed. 
· Special Edition T-shirts- Drawing is mocked up and it will be taken to local print shop for quote. Kay Campbell and Andrew Reyes will take lead on the project to get design finished and shirts in Herald store before Christmas to sale. Member ship discussed budget for the project and Sheryl Sheldon motioned for up to $2000 to be earmarked for t-shirts. Sonia Reyes seconded the motion, all in favor – motion passes.
New Business:
· Repairs at Herald Park- The club will move forward on researching how to get repairs started on the park pavilion. Robin DeFehr will take lead on the project and begin reaching out to county and park officials to find out how to request repairs. The club will make this a priority over the next year.
· Officer nominations- Sheryl Sheldon nominated all seated officers for the next year to remain in their elected positions. All officers accepted the nominations. Voting will be held at December meeting.
· Year-end wrap up prep- The club is in a good place on year end prep and all filings and responsibilities are done. The club will look at facilitation of annual audit at December meeting. 
· Chili Cook Off- Membership discussed moving forward with the annual Chili Cook Off scheduled for February 13, 2021. It will be held at the Reyes residence and we will look into the needed insurance and details at the next meetings to prep for the event.
Road Committee Report
· Report on road issues- There is no road report this month.
Reimbursements
· None
December Agenda Items:
· Officer Elections
· Audit Team 
Upcoming Community Events:
Next Meeting: December 2, 2020
Meeting adjourned at 7:42 PM on a motion from Sheryl Sheldon and a second from Renee Mendonca
Minutes by: Robin DeFehr
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